VAN ZANDT COUNTY EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT #4

Minutes from a Special Meeting on September 29, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.

Present: Scott Davenport, Jerry Hill, Teresa Byrd, Ray Thomason, and David Cartwright.
The District considered the following matters:  
1. A quorum was present and Scott called the meeting to order at 6 p.m.  
2. The board opened with the Pledge of Allegiance and prayer.

3. The board went over the budget line item by line item, comparing the amount in each category to what had been budgeted the year before.  Current and anticipated needs for each item were discussed.  A final version was agreed to and David made a motion to accept the budget as proposed.  Ray seconded and the motion carried unanimously.

4. Next meeting will be a regular meeting on October 20, 2020 at 6 p.m. 
5. David made a motion to adjourn at 7:10 p.m. and Teresa seconded.  It carried unanimously.
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Teresa Byrd, Secretary
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